
 

 

Manhattan Community Board 6 Report, February 2023 

• Congressman Nadler is excited to represent the residents of Manhattan Community 
Board 6 in the 118th Congress. He was happy to meet members of CB6 and discuss local 
issues at the event on Friday, January 27th. Olivia Glen-Rayner (Olivia.Glen-
Rayner@mail.house.gov) is your contact in our office. For any casework needs, please 
submit using the “ Casework Request” button at Nadler.House.gov. 

• This week, as Ranking Member of the House Judiciary Committee, Congressman Nadler 
has been working to constitute the Committee. This includes naming Representatives to 
the Committee and assigning appropriate Sub-Committees.  

• He joined City and State Elected Officials from the East Side in expressing concern to the 
NYC Landmarks Preservation Commission on the placement of 5G towers throughout 
neighborhoods in the district.  

• Now that Democrats are in the minority in the House, Congressman Nadler is using his 
voice to stand up against Republican overreach. He is actively advocating against 
Republican attempts to cut social security and Medicare and their crusade to pass a 
national abortion ban.  

• Click here to see our latest newsletter. 
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